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Ariana Costa

From: William Griswold <billyg251@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, March 16, 2025 6:53 PM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Subject: HB 5436

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

I am writing to oppose HB 5436. I am a lifelong resident of our beloved state.  
I am a US ARMY VETERAN and concerned tax payer as well an avid gun enthusiast. This bill totally goes against our 
constitutional rights and should not even make it to the floor. I implore you all to really do your duty to protect our 
rights and protect our freedoms.  
Respectfully yours,  
Commander William Griswold  
St Joseph Veterans Association  
 
 
Sent from Gmail Mobile 


